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OBM also established and announced the Ohio Grants  Partnership to better 
support local government partners during the pandemic and into the future. The 

federal supplemental funding of various programs related to 
coronavirus response and relief created the ideal opportunity to institute this 

unique grants partnership office.  

OBM SENIOR STAFF MEMBERS ARE MANAGING COVID STRIKE FORCES 
related to Local Governments, State Personnel, and the Economy working with state and local 
leaders and with Governor DeWine’s Washington D.C. office to plan federal funding related to 

COVID-19 response.

THE OHIO OFFICE OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT
continues to support Governor DeWine and his senior team, and to work 

with all state agencies as Ohio state government responds the 
COVID-19 pandemic while maintaining critical services to all Ohioans.

Unfortunately, the pandemic has resulted in tax revenue shortfalls which 
OBM will closely monitor and manage. OBM has balanced fiscal year 

2020 and is already updating revenue and spending forecasts to ensure 
a balanced fiscal year 2021.

Finally, heeding Governor DeWine’s calling, OBM is 100 percent teleworking 
and the financial operations of state government continue to operate smoothly.
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